Create your own dinosaur world! Think
about the type of habitat a dinosaur
lived in – what would it have looked like?
You might like to use an old shoe box
and collect natural materials from the
outdoor environment to create a
suitable habitat. You could choose to
represent your ideas on paper. You may
even like to make your habitat outside
and take a photo to bring in to show!

Choose your favourite dinosaur and
create a fact file, poster, leaflet or
book about it. We would love to
hear all about your favourite dinosaur!
You might like to include:
-name of dinosaur
- what they eat
-size
-what they look like

Design your own dinosaur and label it.
Write about what it looks like, what it
eats and where it lives.

Write instructions on how to look after
your pet dinosaur. Try to think of at
least 5 instructions. You might like to
read ‘A Boy Wants a Dinosaur’ first to
give you some ideas (I have this book if
you would like to borrow it).

Create a menu for a dinosaur
restaurant. Be as imaginative as you
like - you could include a starter, main
and pudding. Remember some dinosaurs
are ‘vegetarians’ (herbivores)!

Sort
different
dinosaurs
into
carnivores and herbivores. Put them
into a table headed carnivores and
herbivores listing them underneath.

Share what you know about dinosaurs
with your family.

Borrow a dinosaur book from a library.
Share it with your family or bring it to
school.

Create a picture of a dinosaur using
collage materials (for example natural
materials, paper, tissue paper, straws,
buttons, feathers, foil etc.).

Draw a dinosaur using 2D shapes. You
could include a list of the shapes you
have used. For a challenge, describe
their properties using mathematical
language such as sides and corners.

Create some dinosaur Maths problems.
For example: If one dinosaur has 4
legs, has many legs will 5 dinosaurs
have altogether?

Create a poem, for example an acrostic
poem, about a dinosaur. You might like
to wait until we have studied poems as
a class.

